
From: Town Clerk 

Sent: 02 August 2018 11:47 

To: Maidment, Sarah 

Subject: Re: IOW Street Furniture application renewal- The Coast Bar And Dining Room (Cowes) 
18/01062/STFURN  

 Hi Sarah 

Cowes Town Council's Planning & Licensing Committee considered this application for a Street 
Furniture Renewal Permit at their meeting on 26 July 2018 and agreed to make no comment on the 
application. 

 However please see attached photos which bear no resemblance to the photos supplied with the 
application form. Can you please inspect the area and let us have your comments as the deadline for 
responses to this application is looming. 

 I look forward to hearing from you. 

 Regards 

 Debbie 

Debbie Faulkner 

Town Clerk & Responsible Financial Officer 

Cowes Town Council 
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